








THE PANTHER PROWL  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

- 

 

 

 

 

 
It has been a very busy 
week at Bennet 
Elementary. Next week 
the 6th grade Student 
Council members will be 
sharing information about 

our Caring Project, and how Bennet 
Elementary can come together to show 
caring and kindness to others. This year, the 
Caring Committee chose to collect items for 
the Wildlife Rescue Team Incorporated. 
Look for a note coming home next week 
with more information. 
  
A special thank you to the Bennet Boosters 
for providing supper for the staff during 
parent teacher conferences on Tuesday 
evening. The staff really appreciated the 
sandwiches and desserts during the 
evening. 
 
Please remind your child to look through 
the Lost and Found for items your child may 
be missing. 
 
Remember there will be NO school 
tomorrow, Friday, February 11th. 
 
If at any time, you have questions or 
concerns about school, please call me at 
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and 
have a wonderful weekend.  
Linde Walter 

Valentine’s Parties 

Valentine’s Parties will be 

Monday, February 14th. 

Students may bring 

prepackaged, store bought 

candy/items and Valentine 

cards to school. These will be distributed 

to all students in the class. Valentine 

Parties will begin at 2:15 PM. 

 

Summer Enrichment 

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment 

from June 6th-23rd. Summer Enrichment 

will run Monday through Thursday from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and is offered to 

all students entering KDG through 6th 

grade. Paperwork will be coming late 

March. 

 
 

Music News 
Bennet Singers & Band Students 

 Look for information 

regarding the 

Malcolm Music 

Concert that will be 

coming home soon. 

Details are being finalized for our 

5th and 6th grade students. 

Bennet Elementary 
District OR 1 

 

Februar y 10,  2022  

Volume 1,  Issue 25  

 



 Bennet Elementary Newsletter -- Page | 2 
 

Save the Date 
KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 8th from 
9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for more 
information coming soon regarding specifics for 
the day. Please contact the school office to 
register your child for KDG for fall of 2022. 
 
 
 

2022 Panther Ball Club Sign 

It’s that time of year to sign up your child 

for t-ball, softball, and baseball. This is for 

kids going into kindergarten and older. On-

line registration opened February 1st  

at https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherb

all.  

To sign up in person &/or check uniform 

sizes:  

Sunday, February 20th, 2:00-4:00 PM at the 

Palmyra Activity Center 

Wednesday, March 9th, 6:00-8:00 PM at 

Bennet Elementary 

 

February  
-11th No School Winter Break 

-14th Valentine Parties at 2:15 PM 

March 
-4th No School 

-11th No School 

-14th No School for students 

 

Bennet Booster 
Bennet Booster are 
putting together a 
2021-22 yearbook. 
Order forms will be 
coming home soon. 
We are SUPER excited 

to provide this opportunity for you to 
remember the school year. 

 
Fall Preschool Enrollment 

 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for interested 

children.  Please call the office to place 

your child’s name on our list. 

 
Career Day 2022 

1st Grade 
 

 
 
 
No School on Friday, February 11th. 

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball


2022 Panther Ball Club Sign-up 
for t-ball, softball, and baseball 
 
This is for kids going into kindergarten and older.  
 
On-line registration opens February 1st at: 
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball  
 
To sign up in person &/or check uniform 
sizes:  
Sunday, February 20th-  
2:00-4:00 at the Palmyra Activity Center 
Wednesday, March 9th-  
6:00-8:00 at Bennet Elementary 
 

https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball


 

GET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS! 

 

The prize is a restored 1965 Buick LeSabre, 2-door red convertible valued at $28,000. 
 

Tickets are available from James Waltke, Dan Cummings or the Athletic Boosters and are 
$20 each. The Buick (weather permitting) will be on display along with ticket sales at 

HOME Varsity Contests for the duration of the raffle. 
 

The raffle runs through April 23, 2022. The drawing will be at the Olson Field Complex in 
Palmyra. The winner does not have to be present to claim the prize. 

 
Net proceeds go to the Foundation For Knowledge, District OR-1 Endowment Fund for 

the benefit of the Palmyra Athletic Boosters. 
 

For more information about the car please contact: James Waltke at (402) 423-9477 
(office) or (402) 430-1681 (cell) or Dan Cummings(Bombers Garage) at (402) 805-0507 

or go to District OR-1 School at www.districtor1.org or www.bombersgarage.com 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/OR1foundationforknowledge/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/bombersgarage/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/District-OR-1-School-107353451595254/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
http://www.districtor1.org/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU
http://www.bombersgarage.com/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU


2.4.2022 
Chaffee Counselor Comments   

School counselors, Michael Chaffee and Mrs. Tessa Reiman, can be reached 
at Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net , Reiman.Tes@districtor1.net or 

402.780.5327 Ext 2008 for any issues that might be concerning you and/or 
your student in the realm of academics, college/career decisions, or 

social/emotional needs. 
 

 
 

Random Acts of Kindness Week! 

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net
mailto:Reiman.Tes@districtor1.net


1. Call a friend that you haven’t spoken to for a while 
2. Send a letter to a grandparent 
3. Send flowers to a friend 
4. Offer to pick up some groceries for your elderly neighbor 
5. Send someone a handwritten note 
6. Offer to babysit for a friend 
7. Walk your friend’s dog 
8. Tell your family members how much you love and appreciate them 
9. Help your parents with household chores 
10. Help a friend get active 
11. Make someone laugh 
12. Offer to cook for a friend or family member 
13. Make a cup of tea for a friend or family member 
14. Help with a household chore at home or for a friend 
15. Host an informal get together and invite your neighbors to get to know each other 
16. Tell someone you know that you are proud of them 
17. Tell someone you know why you are thankful for them 
18. Send a motivational text to a friend who is struggling 
19. Send someone you know a joke to cheer them up 
20. Send someone you know a picture of a cute animal 
21. Send an inspirational quote to a friend 
22. Send an interesting article to a friend 
23. Put a surprise note or drawing on someone’s desk 
24. Contact someone you haven’t seen in a while and arrange to meet face to face 
25. Engage in conversation with a shop assistant when paying at the till 
26. Spend time playing with your pet 
27. Sign up to do voluntary work in your local community 
28. Reach out to spend time with a friend, family member or neighbor who is 

experiencing loneliness 
29. Have a clear out and take items to a charity shop 
30. Make and send a care package to someone who needs it 
31. Make a donation to a charity 
32. Offer to pick up a friend or family member from work 
33. Make a cup of tea for your colleagues 
34. Get to know the new staff member 
35. Lend your ear - listen to your colleague who is having a bad day 
36. Say good morning 
37. Bake a cake for your colleagues 
38. Give praise to your colleague for something they’ve done well 
39. If it’s raining – lend someone your umbrella 
40. Take someone out for lunch instead of eating at your desk 
41. Give up your seat to an elderly, disabled or pregnant person 
42. Let someone jump the queue at the supermarket 
43. Take a minute to help someone who is lost 
44. Have a conversation with someone who is experiencing homelessness 
45. Help a mother carrying her push chair down the stairs or hold the door for her 



46. Let a fellow driver merge into your lane 
47. Pick up some rubbish lying around in the street 
48. Smile and say hello to people you may pass every day, but have never spoken to 

before 
49. Return a lost item to its owner 
50. Pop into a coffee shop and ask to pay for a coffee for them to give to someone 

later that day for free 

 

IMPACT PROJECT DECIDED 

Our Chick-fil-A Leader Academy gathered on Tuesday, February 1, to 
decide what the Impact Project would be to conclude this year’s academy. 
After a series of votes, the group decided on supporting our local Capitol 
Humane Society. Stay tuned as we determine what is need to support our 
furry four legged friends! Maybe you have some ideas?  We will be calling on 
everyone in the community to get involved!  

 

Tutoring by 
National 
Honor 
Society 
 
Tutoring will be 
offered at the 
Palmyra High 
School Library 
on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 



3:45 to 4:30 pm.   
 
This tutoring is FREE and offered by our National Honor Society as a service 
project.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chaffee at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net  
 

 

 

 

Burgers and Bowling.  Sunday, February 20, 3-6 pm 
 On Sunday, February 20, the mentees and mentors of our Palmyra-
Bennet-Douglas will enjoy an afternoon of bowling and burgers at Parkway 
Lanes at 2555 S 48th St in Lincoln.  This event is one of our most popular!  If 
you are in TeamMates, be watching your email for more details.  If you are 
not in TeamMates and are interested in being a mentor or mentee, please let 
Mr. Chaffee know.  402.780.5327  Ext 2008 or, better yet, email him at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net 







Drawing to be held during the last Varsity Boys Basketball Game, Friday, February 18, 2022 

1 SIDE OF BEEF (processing fee included) 
Donated by Bruce and Kristi Kempkes 

 

1 COMFORT BEEF BUNDLE 
2 Beef Roast, 1 Rump Roast, Cube Steak, Stew Meat, 6 -1 lb Packages of Ground Beef  

Donated by HJ Bar Ranch 
 

2 HOGS (processing fee included) 
2 winners /1 hog per winner  

Donated by Jared & Allyson Sabatka / Joel & April Hatcher / Tom & Amy Fitzpatrick  
 

1 SMOKER BOX 
Donated by Blaz’n Grill Works 

 

1 $100 GIFT CARD TO AMAZON 
Donated by Post Prom Committee 

 

2 – WHOLE CHICKENS  
Donated by Smart Chicken 

 

2 - $50 GIFT CERTIFICATES TO ISLES PIZZA AND PUB 
2 winners / 1 certificate per winner 

Donated by Isles Pizza and Pub  
 

1 $100 GIFT CERTIFICATE TO CHICK-fil-A  
Donated by Chick-fil-A 

 
 

$5.00 a ticket or $20.00 for 5 tickets 
Tickets can be purchased at any home Varsity Volleyball, Football and Basketball game. Don’t need to be present to win. 

 



2022

2022



 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Give the gift of lasting memories. Buy your student a 2021-22 District OR-1 

yearbook!  The yearbook is a great way for your student to remember this year’s 

events at Palmyra High School   As a parent/guardian, you know the importance of 

remembering your child’s school memories and all of the people and events that 

made that time special.  The price of this year’s yearbook is only $40 for more than 

120 pages full of memories and colorful photos.   

 

Buy online with a credit card, debit card, or PayPal at yearbookforever.com 

or at school with the following form and either cash or a check made out to PHS.  

Ensure a copy is saved for you.  All orders are due May 2nd. 

 
 

 

 

 

Buy a PHS 2021-22 Yearbook 

http://www.yearbookforever.com/


Palmyra Youth Group 
  

Wednesday, February 16 
Palmyra Senior Center 

Meal at 6:30 
 

PULLED PORK AND A PROGRAM BY THE 
PRESBYTERIANS 

 
Everyone 7-12 grade is welcome!   

 
 

 


	February 10th, 2022
	Bennet News
	2022 Panther Ball Club Sign
	BuickForBoostersNEW
	Counselor Comments
	Parent Newsletter UAV 2022
	Post Prom
	Senior Ad brochure 2022
	Yearbook-orderform2021-22
	Youth Group

